Re: Letter of endorsement for the project CA2PVM

Dear Professor Paggi,

with the present letter, Applied Materials Inc., engaged in accelerating global photovoltaic adoption
by delivering cost-effective solutions that integrate technology, equipment and materials to increase
cell efficiency, improve factory productivity and lower operating costs, would like to express its
endorsement to your research on durability of photovoltaic modules carried out in the framework of
the project ERC Starting Grant "Multi-field and multi-scale Computational Approach to design and
durability of Photovoltaic Modules" (CA2PVM).

We are very much looking forward to a joint research cooperation.

Yours sincerely,
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Marco Galiazzo
R&D Manager - Applied Materials Italia




